Office of the President

! Philippine Information Agency

Ahensiyang Pang-impormasyon ng Pilipinas

Central Office Bids and Awards Committee
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Please be informed that the Bids and Awards Committee will
finalize its discussions on important points on the Legal and
Technical Documents of the bidders for the Early Procurement of
Janitorial Services for PIA Central Office (ITB No. 2022-05) on 24
October 2022.

As provided in Section 29 or the IRR of RA9184;

“In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled
due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take
custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the
opening of bids on the next working day or at the
soonest possible time through the issuance of a
Notice of Postponement to be posted in the
PhilGEPS website and the website of the Procuring
Entity concerned.”

Hence, the opening of the Financial Bid Envelope is hereby
rescheduled on 27 October 2022, Thursday, at 1:30 PM at the

PIA Conference Room.
SIGNATURE
REDACTED
ATTY. JAIME O. DIMSON

Chair, PIA COBAC

Please be guided accordingly.
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